
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 15th November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Reporting Absences 

A reminder to phone the school office by 9.20am if your child/children are going to be 
absent. Teachers don’t always have an opportunity to check Class Dojo first thing in the 
morning and messages can be missed. Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

EYFS Drop-in- Saturday 23rd November 

A reminder that on Saturday 23rd November we are holding an Early Years drop-in for 

prospective nursery and reception parents. Please come along with your child between 

10am and 11.30am and join us for drinks, treats and activities. All welcome! 

Parent Visitor 

 

A massive thank you to Mrs Hollis, who came 
in this week to speak to the children about 
her career in Occupational Therapy. Both staff 
and children were fascinated by what she had 
to share and the children asked lots of 
excellent questions! Thanks again Mrs Hollis! 

 

 



Year 6 Village Litter Pick 

Thank you to year 6 who did their first Village litter pick of the year this week. They did a 

great job helping to keep our village clean and tidy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need Day 

We have all had a fun-filled day today to raise money for Children in Need. The children had 
an amazing time Zumba dancing in the hall with Miss Roxburgh, and Pudsey came to see the 
children and thank everyone for their donations this afternoon. He also announced the 
winners of the colouring competition! 

Congratulations to the winners!  

Nursery-Lily Bell, Reception- Ricky McBryde, Year 1- Charlotte Madine, Year 2- Erin Kenny, 
Year 3-Isabella McCourt, Year 4- Juliette Dutton, Year 5- Freddie Armstrong, Year 6- Izzy 
Cooke 

Many thanks for your donations to Children in Need! We raised £250.58 which will go to 
help children who need it most. 

 



Year 1 Christening RE Lesson 

Year 1 took part in a christening service for their baby doll twins, Henry and Sophie, at 
Springwell Village Methodist Church as part of their RE lesson this week!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Springwell Village Christmas Tombola 

Special Mentions and Head Teachers awards will be back next week! 

 

 

Have a good weekend everyone! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 



Autumn Key Dates

 

 

 


